ST PATRICK'S CHURCH

Dillon Court, Netham Road, Redfield, Bristol, BS5 9PF

PARISH CONTACT DETAILS

Tel: 0117 9557662

Office hours: Tuesday-Friday 9.30am – 1.00pm Email: bristol.stpatrick@cliftondiocese.com

Website: www.saintpatricks.org.uk

Confessions: (In the Chapel of the Resurrection)

9.30am - 10.30am Monday to Thursday. 5.00pm - 6.00pm on Saturday

Mass Times And Intentions Week Commencing Sunday 13th July 2025 <u>Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time</u>

Date	Time	Intention	Donor
Saturday 12 th July	6.30pm		
Sunday 13 th July	8.30am	Omokhomion and Johal Family Intentions	Omokhomion
	10.00am 5:30pm	Mrs Marshall Thanksgiving and School Leavers Mass	
		Brazilian Mass	
Monday 14 th July	9.00am	Omokhomion and Johal Family Intentions Debbie Redfern (P/ Intention)	Omokhomion Sharon King
Tuesday 15 th July	7.30pm	Omokhomion and Johal Family Intentions	Omokhomion
Wednesday 16 th July	9.00am	Omokhomion and Johal Family Intentions Living Rosary Families	Omokhomion Beata
Thursday 17 th July	9.00am	Omokhomion and Johal Family Intentions Antony Abraham (RIP Anniv)	Omokhomion Shiny & Family
Friday 18 th July	12 noon	Omokhomion and Johal Family Intentions	Omokhomion
Saturday 19 th July	6.30pm	Omokhomion and Johal Family Intentions	Omokhomion
		Frith (RIP)	Sally Paige
Sunday 20 th July	8.30am		, ,
	10.00am 5:30pm	Brazilian Mass	

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY ORDINARY TIME

Wednesday, 16th July, is the feast day of Our Lady of Mount Carmel. This was the place where the prophet Elijah proclaimed the faith of Israel in the one God. During the Crusades, Christian hermits lived in caves on the mountain and joined together in a religious community known as the Carmelites. A monastery founded by them was dedicated to the Blessed Virgin Mary under the title of Star of the Sea (Stella Maris).

MICHELE MARSHALL MASS OF THANKSGIVING

Today, we welcome Bishop Bosco to our parish to preside at the Mass of thanksgiving for the work of Mrs Michele Marshall over so many years. We thank her for her commitment to the children in her care and all the lives she has touched during her career in St Patrick's School. The Mass will be followed by a reception in the Brooks Hall. Everyone is welcome. This will also be the School Leavers' Mass for children in Year 6. This is the first occasion that we are privileged to welcome Bishop Bosco to our parish.

GALA CONCERT 14TH JULY: 7:30PM

Tomorrow there will be a Gala Concert in Church with great performances by professional singers singing all our favourite tunes from the shows. Tickets are £15 and are on sale after all Masses. You may pay on the Dona machine. The concert is on aid of St Patrick's. There are still places available and you can pay on the night. Please support this concert, all proceeds go to St Patrick's parish. Thank you.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK

The Sacrament of the sick will be administered on the First Saturday of the month after the 6.30pm Mass.

BOOKING OF MASSES

The Holy Mass is the highest form of prayer where Jesus who is God descends on the altar to make the bread and wine His Body and Blood through the words of consecration led by the Priest. Every Christian is entitled to request for a Mass to be said for their intentions or that of others. Examples of intentions that can be requested are: praying for a departed friend or relative, birthday mass, special and private intentions for examinations, new job, wedding anniversary, death anniversary or any other prayer request.

CARLOS ACUTIS

The next meeting of the Carlo Acutis group will be this Sunday, 13th at 7.00pm in the Brooks Hall.

POPE LEO TWEET

The Kingdom of God grows like a seed in the ground and the women and men of today, even when seemingly overwhelmed by so many other things, still yearn for a greater truth; they search for a fuller meaning for their lives, desire justice and carry within themselves a longing.

ST PATRICK'S FORTHCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS

- 1. Sunday 13th July Mrs Marshall retirement and School Leavers, Mass. 10:00am
- 2. Tuesday 15th July School Play at 6:30pm
- 3. Thursday 17th July- School Leavers Mass in Clifton Cathedral at 11:00am
- 4. Tuesday 22nd July School Leavers party in the Brooks Hall. 3:00pm 8:00pm. School closes for Summer.

SIGNATURE SPORTS

Ben Harris will be running his activity and sports scheme during the summer holidays on the parish field and Brooks Hall For more information contact Ben on 07889 943178

300 CLUB WINNERS FOR JUNE 2025

Sunday 1st – S & N McGuiness, Baby Musarurwa, Anna Kirkham, Steve Clarke. Sunday 8th – Joanna Deasey, Andrew Patterson, Vicki Harangozo, Edi Cole. Sunday 15th – Caroline White, CC Cleaning, Anna Musarurwa, Canon Gregory. Sunday 22nd – Edward Jaworski, Carmel Virgo, Enza Phillips, Robert Pajak. Sunday 29th - Jean Levitt, Lesley Lee, Colin & Liz Gale, Philomena Olver.

300 CLUB SUMMER DRAW will take place on Sunday of July 27th, the first prize is £500 with many more prizes. You need to be in it to win it.

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE WHO ARE SICK OR HOUSEBOUND

Mick Lewis, Alfred Chojnackie, Maciej Kauczynski, Grace Karimu, Debbie Redfern, Katie Cunningham, Sisters Bernie and Biddie Arscott, Grace Strong, Laura Birkett, Gwyn White, Bernard Stadden, Ian Cleverly, Graham Tiley, Angela O'Leary, Adam Wright, Philip Green, David Griffiths, Peter Wahinya, Irene Agidee, Don Keys Massey, Liz Coventry, Janet Smart, Tony Gilmurray, Andrew Dobbins, Gabby Sislby, Michael Stars, Terry Rooker, Steve Jackson, Angie Cortolli, Rosaleen Hourigan, Graham Parker, Kim Parker, Julie Priddle, Peter Auret, Sheila Bicker, Bernie Murphy, Liam Murphy, Wayne Pollock, Liesolotte Hanks, Leanna Risdale, Darren and Arlo Burges, Alan Anstey, Mark Kingston- James, Andrew Agius, Aoife Shelley, Andy Gray, Theresa Teixeira, Christopoher Anstey, Dmytro Nykolyszyn.

Please inform the parish office when your relative is well again and can be taken off the list.

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS IN JULY

At all Masses on 13th July, there will be a second collection for Stella Maris and on 20th July there will be a second collection for The Bishop's Charitable Fund. Thank you for your generosity.

APPRECIATION FROM THE ROBBINS FAMILY

"Lyn Robbins and family would like to say a heartfelt thank you to everyone who attended Jim's funeral and for all the kind messages of sympathy and support. Your presence was a great comfort to us all. We are so grateful for the generous donations made in Jim's memory, which raised a wonderful £515 for St Peter's Hospice. A special and sincere thank you to Canon Greg, Father James, and Deacon Rob for celebrating such a beautiful and fitting mass for our beloved husband, dad, and grandad." - Andy Robbins, on behalf of Lyn

FOOD BANK

There is a box in the Narthex for donations to the Food Bank for school families in need. Any donation is gratefully received. Your donations make a big difference. Thank you.

WEDDING BELLS

Hudson Coutinho Pontes will marry Alba Pilar Vellozo Caballe on Saturday 26th July at mid-day Nuptial Mass. The couple invite everyone to attend the ceremony and afterwards enjoy a celebration drink. Several years ago, Hudson was Abbot David's housemate, and The Abbot will concelebrate the Mass together with several priest friends, Canon Gregory, Father Aldo, Father Jan, Father Antonio Marcos, Father Jerome, Father Raphael, Deacon Denis and Deacon Rob.

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE. Please pray for the following in the month of July. Charles & Agnes McCulloch, Edward Goodenough Eileen O'Reilly, Mary McErlain, Norah Breddy, William Concannon, Paul Norman, Nathanael Underdown, Donald Pegler, Kate Williams, Thomasina Sullivan, Emily & Charles Williams, Jeremiah O'Leary, John Corrigan, Philip O'Gorman, Jonathan Mathews, Dominic McCarthy-Singh, John 'Boy' McDonagh, George Adims, Peter Bradley, Roger Sollars, Jack King, Len & Sheila Drake, Patrick Joyce, Cathy Joyce, Mary Joyce, Mary Creed, Christine Hale, Patrick & Maura Redmond, Ron Beacham, Joan Cox, Emmy Williams.

ST PATRICKS SCHOOL REPORT

Congratulations to St Patricks School for achieving the result of **OUTSTANDING** for their recent religious inspection. Mrs Marshall, all the staff and pupils impressed the inspectors who awarded the highest category of award.

Canon Gregory is hosting a lunch this Sunday in the Shore Gallery for Mrs Marshall and School Staff and Governors. **CONGRATULATIONS!**

WELCOME TO FR JAN AND FR ANTONIO

It is lovely to welcome Father Jan (Poland) and Father Antonio (Brazil) to the parish in July. We hope they enjoy their holiday.